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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons.

I support this bid as the inclusion of a new road will considerably improve the flow of traffic on the North Deeside Road where the existing roads often cause

tailbacks and also between the North Deeside Road and Garthdee. The existing roads all have safety issues for drivers and pedestrians including a blind bend on

one and poor sight lines at each end

of Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road. I approve of the affordable housing in the

development and the idea of a retirement village which is novel and creative. Both are

needed in the area.
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